

Leavers Hoodies 2020

Dear parent, carer or student

Despite the disruption we are facing to school and our lives, we understand that Leavers Hoodies are an important right of passage for students leaving Years 11 and 13.

We are currently working with our supplier to arrange leavers' hoodies which will be available to order online and will then be distributed to students later in the school year.

Our leavers' hoodies follow the common trend of having the names of all students on the back inside the number 20. We therefore wish to check first of all if any students wish for their name to be omitted from this list, as well as whether they would like a shortened version of their legal name or a preferred name to be used.

If you wish your child's name to be omitted from the list or for a specific preferred name to be used, please email **sam.hankinson@utcn.org.uk** by Wednesday 8th April detailing your request.

We will be in touch soon to let you know how to place an order.

Kind regards

Sam Hankinson Year 11 Lead

Social Media

Please follow us on Twitter @utcnorfolk for quick information about the whole school and @UTCNKS4 for Key Stage 4 information.

Also, follow us on Instagram @utc norfolk for UTCN updates.

Dates for your Diary

Please look on the UTCN webpage for the Parents Calendar which is updated regularly. https://utcn.org.uk/calendar

April 6 to 17 - Easter Holidays May 8 - Bank Holiday May 25 to 29 - Half Term

UTCN Old Hall Road Norwich NR4 6FF



This email was sent to {{ contact.EMAIL }}
You received this email because you are registered with University Technical College
Norfolk

Unsubscribe here

